
  

School of Law 

Undergraduate Student Staff Liaison Committee 

Wednesday 22nd June 2020 

Minutes  

Chair: Rupert Seal  

Secretary: Shahida Uddin 

Present: Penny Green, Aysha Bismillah, Elizabeth Gillow, Sheila Shirley 

Course Reps: Alice Hocking 3rd Year Law with History, Eileen Murphy 2nd Year English and French 

Law, Liza Diechenbough 2nd year English and European law, Julia Cyrson 2nd Year Law LLB, Mickaella 

Andriantsiferana 2nd Year Law and Politics, Zahir Tapia 1st Year Law LLB, Ahmet Oztekin Law Year 1, 

Tautvydas Medziukevicius English and European Law Year 4. Daniyall Malik 3rd Year Law and Politics. 

 

Penny Green, the reason for these SSLC to keep the channels of communications open between 

students and the department. 

 

Blended learning  

There is a covid contingency group that has various sub groups that are dealing with a range of 

matters. We need to ensure the safety of students as well as staff. We also want students to have a 

good experience.  

  

First year grades  

Many students are applying fort internships. There are concerns about how first year results will 

impact them on attaining internships. Rupert has confirmed first year students will receive a pass or 

fail. Student’s results will not be affected if they apply for internships and vacations scheme.   

 

Semester B  

Semester B online?  Penny, the hope is to be back on campus. The University is working hard to 

ensure students have the best possible experience and are safe.  

 

Exam results  

Exam results will be released 4th August 2020.  Please note Victoria will send an email to all students, 

it may take a little while for the results show on SITS.  

 



 

Buddy scheme  

Thank you to all students for taking part. Further information will be release soon.  

 

Any other business  

If there are any concerns or anything that would help us with the contingency plans, please do not to 

hesitate to get in touch.  

 

Thank you to colleagues and students reps for taking out the time to attend the SSLC.  

 

Date of next meeting:  July 2020  

 


